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Social Responsibility 

 
 
For the great majority of people who play the Wolves Lottery gambling is an enjoyable form of 
entertainment. For a very small number however, there may be problems with gambling which 
can be very serious. 
 
Gambling may prove to be a problem for people who: 
 

• Gamble until all their money is gone. 
• Borrow money to continue gambling. 
• Due to their gambling, neglect the welfare of themselves and their family. 
 

If you think that you or someone close to you is experiencing gambling problems then assistance 
and support can be provided by GamCare.  
 
For more information on GamCare then please visit their website – www.gamcare.org.uk 
Or for more immediate advice then contact the GamCare National Helpline on 0845 600 0133 
 
We are dedicated to ensuring that our customers always gain a positive experience and are 
committed to providing advice and assistance where requested. Customers can also request to be 
excluded from the Wolves Lottery for an extended period of time for a minimum of six months by 
filling out a Self-Exclusion Form. 
 
If you require further information or assistance on self-exclusion, please contact Wolves Lottery, 
Waterloo Road, Wolverhampton, WV1 4QR or Telephone 01902 658666 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gamcare.org.uk/

